
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

February 22, 2010

PRESENT:   Clem Lam, Peggi Kamisato,  Leningrad Elarionoff

1. Consultant - Kimura  International  meeting notes from the February 8 
meeting:
- on page one under flooding, the notes say that Fran Tabor notes the 

water rose to 3 feet deep in the middle of town. Leningrad 
disputes that and that cars were driving in this water - it may have 
been 12 to 18" deep at the main interesection.

- top of page 3 Clem said the landowner (UH - Ag extention service) 
did not want the trail along the south side of the Waikoloa Stream 
through their property - that would have been the prefered 
alignment.

2. We went through and marked up the 3 maps given to us to show:
- corrections in the preferred alignment
- corrections to the easements obtained and which are not acquired
- destination points the trail can connect to
- alternatives to the preferred alignment
- extentions of the trail

3. KI will meet with the committee next Monday to begin their field 
study.

Clem Lam
cc. Bobby command, Bob Fitzgerald
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